SUNSHINE CANYON
Landlfill

Sunshine Canyon Landfill Donates Trees
for Arbor Day Celebration

April 13,2018

SYLMAR, Calif. (April 13, 2018) - The City of San Fernando is 1 of the 142 California
communities the National Arbor Day Foundation has named to its “Tree Cities USA”
list, a designation it gives to communities committed to managing and expanding their
public tree spaces. San Fernando will celebrate National Arbor Day (officially April 27)
on May 21 this year with a tree planting at Recreation Park.

As a good neighbor and committed community partner, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill
team is donating three California Oak trees to the City of San Fernando for its May 21
celebration. The trees will come from the Landfill's on-site nursery, where we've grown
more than 20,000 trees. We are honored to support the San Fernando community and
wish them a successful event.

If you have questions, be sure to contact us at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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